Thank you for your bid submission on FB20-004, MWSU Magazine printing (3 issues).  There are a few decision makers who are unavailable until the second week of June and we also have a few key administration positions who will begin early June and/or July 1st.  Since we would like to give them time to provide input towards the printing of the magazine, we don't expect to have a decision until mid to late June.  We are also evaluating the specific number details per issue, which requires time as there are several options that were requested.
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We appreciate your time as patience as we arrive at a decision.
